

STUTTON VILLAGE SOCIAL MEETING
COMMITTEE MEETING THURSDAY 15th FEBRUARY 2018
7.30pm VILLAGE HALL

PRESENT:	Emily Tudball	Sophie Hilton
	Lynsay Wrigglesworth	Kathy Bird
	Nigel Hilton	Chris Cully
	Julie Cully	Mike Grayson
	Valerie Kent	

APOLOGIES: Nadine Meillam, Chris Morris, Michelle Hilton, Mags Moore & Paul Spurrier.

1. Welcome and Apologies

Emily welcomed everyone to the meeting and gave the apologies.

2. Action from the previous meeting

Emily will now attend the VH meeting on 5th March, which was postponed from their meeting in February.

The Stutton Standard has been done and delivered.

Emily has priced up a projector for indoor and out door use and is in the process of linking it up to the CEF grant application, will update at the next meeting.

Emily has also done a list of events for the coming year and is on the VH notice board.

3. Future Events

Wine Tasting - Saturday 3rd March

Chris gave his update so far, the VH is booked.

Sold 25 tickets so far 5 left.

Emily/Paul will provide the projector for the evening.

The wine is costing £146.82 a cheque is needed on the night made payable to Mr G Bolton.

Chairs and Tables are in the VH

Plates/napkin/table cloths are in the VH

Chris and Julie will get the cheese/bread/crackers.

Action

Sophie to have a cheque for £146.82 payable to Mr G Bolton for the evening.

Emily and Paul to bring projector for the evening.

Chris and Julie to bring cheese/bread/crackers

Easter – Sunday 1st April

Sub committee of Kathy Bird, Julie Cully and Sophie Hilton will arrange to meet and will update the committee and the next meeting.

Emily will email the notes from last year to Kathy.

Action

Sub-committee to meet before the next meeting and update at the next meeting.

Emily to email the notes from last year.

Talking Heads – Saturday 19th May

Chris confirmed the promise of 20 tickets sold so far.

80 chairs needed and Michelle has booked these with David Gluck.

Chris has spoken to the theatre company and all they need is approx 10ft square area to perform and somewhere to change.

Running time is 40 mins interval of 20 mins then 40 mins.

Interval will be served red or white wine and soft drinks.

Will update closer to the time.

4. Financial Update

Sophie confirmed she has spoken to the bank and they now have all the paperwork from Mike and Emily and new cards will be issue by next Friday 23rd Feb. If they have not been received by then Emily and Mike will inform Sophie so she can call the bank.

Graham has audited the accounts for last year and he has confirmed they are all correct. Sophie will forward the email from Graham to Emily.

We have 2 invoices to pay for VH hire for November and January £6 each £12 total.

We received £17.60 as a donation from committee members.

£180 received from wine tasting.

Cash in hand at the moment £1005.53 including wine tasting which is to be paid in to the bank.

Cash in the bank £2235.79

Total amount £3241.32

Action

Sophie to forward the email from Graham to Sophie

Sophie to pay cash in to the bank.

5. Upcoming Events

Although the village fete is a few months away, all felt we should now be planning it. A special meeting has been arranged to discuss the fete only. Thursday 8th March 7.30pm in the VH, Lynsay will book the hall.

There was also discussion around possible Friday night events, all agreed that once the weather became a little warmer we would have another BBQ with games etc. available.

Action

Lynsay to book the VH – Done, Sue has confirmed the VH is booked for our meeting on Thursday 8th March 7.30pm for 2 hours.

6. AOB

Village Hall – Mike gave a brief update

A grant for tables and chairs has been received and ordered.

The VH committee will be looking and discussing storage at their next meeting.

An email had been received asking whether there were plans for sewing classes / groups in the village, following on from an article in the Stutton std last year. Julie Cully agreed for her contact details to be sent to enquirer to follow up.

Action

Chris Morris to pass on Julie's email address.

Chris M wanted to gauge interest in 'Sunday morning Spring walks' all thought it was a good idea and would be interested if available.

Action

Chris M to send out some possible dates /routes.

Following on from a discussion with Councillor Musgrove, Chris M received an email regard litter picking from Selby council offering equipment, should we wish to loan them. The next 'Keep Britain Tidy' is 2nd-4th March which clashes with the wine tasting evening. It was decided two events in one weekend would be too much. We will look at another date in spring.

7. Close

Emily thanked everyone for coming.

Date set for the next meeting Thursday 15th March 2018, 7.30pm in the village hall.